From: Geoff Meadows
To: Cecilia Ellis

Subject: Ecan Annual Plan 2019/20

Date: Tuesday, 9 April 2019 12:11:40 p.m.

Hi Cecilia

Not sure if you are the right person, but wonder if you can formally accept a late submission from WDC to the Ecan Annual Plan 2019/20.

Following a joint meeting with Ecan Councillors and WDC Councillors today (9 April 2019), WDC staff and Councillors indicated that an additional \$10,000 has been allocated from WDC to the Ecan Ranger Service for additional presence to enforce the *Northern Pegasus Bay Bylaw 2016*. Each Ecan Councillor present was provided with a copy of the Northern Pegasus Bay Bylaw 2016 Implementation Plan.

The request to the Ecan Annual Plan 2019/20 is that this \$10,000 additional funding from WDC to the Ecan Ranger Service is matched with a concomitant amount from Ecan's budget.

For your consideration.

Regards

Geoff Meadows | Policy Manager

Policy and Strategy Unit geoff.meadows@wmk.govt.nz Customer Service: 0800 965 468 (0800WMKGOV)

Mobile: 0213 103 43